


6 Feedback from the Social Investment Agency Released in part 

I have decided to release the relevant parts of the documents listed above, subject to information 
being withheld under one or more of the following sections of the Official Information Act 1982, as 
applicable: 

• section 9(2)(a) – to protect the privacy of natural persons, including deceased people

• section 9(2)(b)(ii) – to protect the commercial position of the person who supplied the
information, or who is the subject of the information

• section 9(2)(f)(iv) – to maintain the current constitutional conventions protecting the
confidentiality of advice tendered by Ministers and officials

• section 9(2)(g)(i) – to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the free and
frank expression of opinions

• section 9(2)(h) – to maintain legal professional privilege

In addition, some information has been deleted where it is duplicated or not within the scope of 
your request. We are now preparing the documents, and these will be released to you no later than 
29 November 2024. 

In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 9(1) of the 
OIA. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
Enquiries@publicservice.govt.nz. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed 
documents on the Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicky Dirks 
Manager – Ministerial and Executive Services 
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission 




